
From: Strategic Planning Essex <Strategic.Planning@essex.police.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 10:18 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2024/0045 Consultation response 
 
Reference: S62A/2024/0045 
Address: Land at Wickham Hall Estate, Bishops Stortford 
  
Good morning,  
  
Thank you for providing the opportunity to respond to the above referenced planning application. 
We have reviewed the content of the application have attached for your information, the Essex 
Police considerations to development and infrastructure change which forms part of the 
organisations strategic planning considerations. As a key emergency service provider, this document 
outlines information on Essex policing priorities and provides initial considerations to development 
and infrastructure proposals.   
  
Please note, any comments relating to crime prevention and secured by design considerations will be 
provided by the Essex Police Designing Out Crime Office (DOCO) and submitted under separate cover. 
  
We welcome the opportunity to be involved in further discussions and engagement to ensure a 
policing perspective is considered; this will include aspects such as impacts to operational policing, 
road traffic management, designing out crime considerations and infrastructure strategies. 
If further information or clarification is required, please contact the Strategic Planning team at 
Strategic.Planning@essex.police.uk. 
  
Many thanks and kind regards, 
Strategic Planning Team   
  
Strategic Planning | Operational Change | Essex Police 
E-mail: Strategic Planning 
  
Find out what is happening in your area: essex.police.uk/yourarea 
Report non-emergency crime online: essex.police.uk/ro 
 


